
Return to Learn
2022-2023

The school will begin in person on August 23:
● There will be no remote learning offered as an option to families
● Adams, Montgomery, and Taylor County Health Services will continue to advise on case

activity, procedures related to positive cases, and recommendations based on the situation

Procedures within the Building:
● Face coverings will not be required for staff, students, or visitors

Mitigation and hygiene
● Hand sanitizer stations in common areas and hand sanitizer available in all classrooms
● Students will receive ongoing instruction on hand washing and hygiene
● Visitor's access will return to normal procedures

Changes to procedures and the current on-site plan are subject to change depending on the
circumstances


